
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 22, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 514 
Re: Way Bill # Enhancement to Pacer Website 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
We are pleased to announce an enhancement to our website that will provide 
customers with the option to obtain your rail billing status. This addition to our 
website will provide immediate confirmation that your rail billing has been 
received, and help minimize driver delays at in-gate.  
 
Log on to www.pacerstack.com (user id is required) and click on "Shipment 
Tracking". You can enter up to eight containers at a time.  Click on track to view 
your shipment tracking and tracing information. The waybill number will be 
displayed to the right of the container number. 
 
If you encounter any problems, please contact the Memphis Billing Center or 
Customer Support. 
 
We appreciate your continued support. 
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